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Dear Directors, 

 

Greetings from The IoDT! 

 

In line with our dedication to fostering effective corporate governance, The Institute of Directors 
in Tanzania (IoDT) is currently undertaking a Baseline Study to identify and assess the current 
practices and status of corporate governance within organizations in Tanzania. 

We invite your participation in this survey by providing your insights and responses to a few 
questions. Your valuable input will contribute significantly to our understanding of the corporate 
governance landscape. 

Kindly take a moment to complete the survey using the following link: [Survey Link: 
https://forms.gle/k6DsJwAAN8HCiM2k8     

 

Your cooperation is highly appreciated, and we extend our sincere thanks in advance for your 
thoughtful responses. 

 

Thank you and best regards, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Said Baraka Kambi 
The Chief Executive Officer  
The Institute of Directors in Tanzania  
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